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Raymond Janis

December 9, 2021

COVID-19 Exposure and Transition to Remote Learning Status
Effective December 10, 2021 through December 15, 2021

Dear Little Wound School Community,

This notification is to inform the community that three individuals within our school reported
positive tests for the coronavirus (COVID-19) on December 9, 2021.

Little Wound School is following its COVID-19 community spread mitigation procedures and
has or will notify individuals that may have been in close contact with one of these people.

In response to these cases of COVID-19, Little Wound School’s coronavirus response committee
has recommended that our campus closes effective tomorrow, December 10, 2021, through next
Wednesday, December 15, 2021. Effective immediately, Little Wound School will be in remote

learning status, and student instruction will continue uninterrupted, online.

The boys and girls basketball games against Crow Creek, scheduled for Saturday, December 11,
2021, will be rescheduled.

Little Wound School is requiring all students and student-athletes scheduled to attend the Lakota
Nation Invitational (LNI) as a participant to show proof of a negative COVID-19 test before the
start of the event. Student-athletes must have a negative COVID-19 test before resuming in-
person practices on Monday, December 13, 2021.

If you have any questions about Little Wound School’s response to COVID-19 or LWS testing
protocols for participation in LNI, please contact our school’s nurse, Lindsee Harris
(lindseeharris@littlewound.us; 605-455-6213), or visit our website, littlewound.us.

Thank you for understanding that these precautions are designed to support the health and safety
of our students, their families, our staff, and our community.

Sincerely,

g

Charles Cuny, Jr.
Superintendent, Little Wound School



